
DATE: January 11, 2017 

FROM: Hyundai Motor America 

SUBJECT: Recall 156: 2017 Sonata and 2017 Elantra DAB 
STOP SALE 

Hyundai has launched a safety recall affecting certain 2017 Sonata and 
2017 Elantra vehicles.  THIS RECALL REQUIRES A STOP SALE ON ALL AFFECTED 
VEHICLES IN DEALER INVENTORY.  

What should you do? 

Check your dealership’s affected VIN list in WebDCS under the 
Service tab > Information > Uncompleted Campaign VIN List – Dealer 
Stock.  Vehicles not identified as impacted by an open recall can 
be immediately released for sale. 

The recall repair procedure is currently being developed. Hyundai will 
provide additional information when the remedy becomes available. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this important safety matter. 

Hyundai Motor America


